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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Wednesday, June 1, 2022 1:32 PM
To: Amy Ow
Subject: FW: Highlands - DPW2022-0200 - debris box and toilet - Nexgen application

 
 

From: Melissa Leet <mleet@graniteridgellp.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 11:17 AM 
To: Richard Lee <rlee@smcgov.org> 
Cc: Noel Chamberlain <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>; Robert Pellegrine <robertpellegrine@yahoo.com>; 
'danee@nexgenbuilders.com' <Danee@nexgenbuilders.com>; Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> 
Subject: Highlands - DPW2022-0200 - debris box and toilet - Nexgen application 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Hi Robert, 
 
I was just checking to see that you received the debris box and toilet permit that was 
submitted on Thursday 26 May. We are still waiting on the link to pay the fee. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Melissa Leet 


